
Allen, Meredith
10/30/2013 10:21:19 PM
Amy C. Baker (amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Lunch 

Hi Amy,

Would next Thursday or the following Friday work for lunch? I have a bad travel schedule the next few weeks. 
I'm then out the week of the 17th but around the following week of Thanksgiving, if that works better for you. If 
not, please let me know when would work for you after Thanksgiving.

I'm looking forward to catching up.

Best,
Meredith
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